Announcement
The Result of the selection for the Language Specialist Position
The Faculty of Graduate Studies, Mahidol University

Title: The name of the employee who have been accepted as full-time Language
Specialist position at the Faculty of Graduate Studies, Mahidol University.

This is with reference to the Announcement of the Faculty of Graduate Studies, Mahidol
University, dated 19", June 2023 regarding the application for the position of Language Specialist.
The selection process has now been completed and the Faculty is pleased to announce the results
of the selection for the Language Specialist Position as follows;

Name - Surname Nationality
[.Ms Eri Buwono Indonesia
2.Mr. Linn Minn Oo Myanmar

The selected applicant are required to report to the Human Resource Section, Faculty of
Graduate Studies, on 2", October 2023, at 08.30 a.m. at the Faculty of Graduate Studies Building,

2" floor, Mahidol University (Salaya Campus). The starting date for employment is on 2", October
2023.

Announced on 71 AUG 2023

Foo—

Assoc. Prof. Dr, Prapimpun Wongchitrat
Deputy Dean for Administrations and Systems Development,
Mahidol University

P.S. The dates for actual reporting may change due to the documentation process
(i.e. visa work permit etc.).



